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The Massachusetts Law School Consortium invites you to participate in its
2018 Northern New England Interview Program, designed to make your visit to
Massachusetts more productive. By participating, you will be able to interview
well-qualified students from all eight ABA-accredited Massachusetts law
schools in one visit on Thursday, August 30, 2018, expanding the diversity of
your recruitment efforts.

Employers from New Hampshire, Maine, and Vermont may schedule
interviews with students from participating schools on one day in Boston. If
August 30 does not work for you, we can coordinate another interview date at
your convenience. Interviews will take place at Suffolk University Law School in
downtown Boston.

If you choose to participate in MLSC's Northern New England Interview
Program, resumes from the eight Consortium law schools will be forwarded to
you at least three weeks in advance of your scheduled interview date so you
may pre-select students you wish to interview. Scheduling will be handled by
Michelle Dobbins, Director for Recruitment and Operations, at Suffolk
University Law School.

If you wish to participate, please fill out the Registration Form and return it to
Suffolk Law School as soon as possible along with your $100 registration fee.
For more information, or if you would like to schedule a date other than August
30, please contact Michelle Dobbins at mdobbins@suffolk.edu or 617-305-
1674.

Thank you for considering this great recruitment opportunity. We look forward
to your participation.

Participating Schools:

Boston College Law School
Boston University School of Law
Harvard Law School
New England Law | Boston
Northeastern University School of Law




Suffolk University Law School
University of Massachusetts Schoal of Law
Western New England University School of Law




